
Public Submission  
Item 23.1/24.1 

 
From: Rod Keetch  
Sent: May-25-20 4:19 PM 
To: Caylee Simmons  
Subject: Rezoning 1141 18th street 

  

Hello City of Salmon Arm 

  

My name is Rod Keetch, and I am a home owner near the proposed re-zoning at 1141 18th street. 

  

I am writing in support of the re-zoning of the property.  I understand that this was the plan in the 

OCP, and I am in support of the current timeline for re-zoning of the site to R-4.   

  

I strongly support the engineering recommendation that future development at this site access the 

development from 18th street and not 11th ave when development plans are presented in the 

future, and the city reviews and approves development at this site. 

  

Thank you 

  

Sincerely, 

Rod Keetch 

1760 11th Ave NE 

Salmon Arm 

 
 


